
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
If you would like this information in an alternative language or 
format, for example in large print or easy read, please call us on  
0800 073 0510 or email dgft.pals@nhs.net or write to Patient Advice 
and Liaison Service. 

 
 

Information on anaesthesia 

for children, parents and 
carers 

Anaesthetic Department 
 

mailto:dgft.pals@nhs.net


We understand that having surgery or a procedure 
can be a worrying time for both parents/carers and 
your child. We suggest you read the following 
information guides so you and your child know 
what to expect when they come into hospital to 
have a general anaesthetic. 

Please visit our website for this information: 

www.dgft.nhs.uk/services-and-
wards/anaesthetics/yourchildsanaesthetic/   
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If you have any questions, or if there is 
anything you do not understand about 
this leaflet, please contact: 

Anaesthetic Department 
Russells Hall Hospital switchboard 
number: 01384 456111 ext. 2076  
(9am to 5pm, Monday to Friday) 
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